
 

30th April 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Rowing Competition  

On Thursday and Friday this week all children have taken part in an outdoor rowing competition 
organised by Mr Clarke and School Sports.  This was a fun activity for children to improve their  
fitness skills, gross motor skills and co-ordination.  Improving their score each time proved very 
rewarding. 

 
Relax Kids 

This term year 5 are enjoying their relax kids sessions.  One of their  
professional leading experts are supporting the children in becoming more  
resilient by giving them tools and techniques to manage their emotional and 
mental health. 

Relax kids uses research-based mindful and relaxation techniques alongside 
values and positive psychology (positivity, strength - building, gratitude,  
resilience and compassion). 

Parents Meetings  

Teachers will soon be contacting parents via Class Dojo to arrange parents meetings.  These will 
be helpful in communicating how your child has settled back into school, engagement in their  
remote learning, how well they are doing in school currently and any areas or gaps they have to 
improve.  This will also be an opportunity for parents to ask any questions about their child.   
Working together to support your child is key to their success. 
 



Spelling Shed Winners

The winning class this week is Class 12! Very well done indeed!

Congratulations to our top speller this week is Mohammed Ibrahim (Class 12) with an incredible 
35,263,298 points. Amazing determination! 
Keep practising children! 

Times Tables Rock Stars  

Times Tables Rock Star winners over the last week : 

1st Place Mohammed Shayaan - 1138 

2nd Place Hafsa Ahmed - 329 

3rd Place Daniyaal Rafiq– 280 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to classes 1, 2, 3, 5, 6, 8  and 10 for achieving over 96% attendance last 
week.  
A huge well done to class 5 for 100% attendance in the last week of term. 

COVID Test results - REMINDER 

A reminder to parents to send any results to us directly regarding COVID test results.  
This email is covid@alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk 
If you receive a negative or positive result anytime (including the weekend AND over the  
Holidays) please email the details to the above.  The sooner we are informed the  
sooner we can allow your child back into school or take action (with the advice from 
public health) for a bubble/class of children that may need to isolate.  We can then  
inform parents if required. 
We thank all parents for the immediate responses we have had.  You have certainly worked with 
staff to support the safety of children and staff with high levels of communication. 
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